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On May 2nd, the first Carbo Load event for the BRC was help at 11 below brewery. What 
started out for a carbo load dinner ended up being a fund raiser due to the fact that the race 
had to be cancelled. Cancellation of the race was due in part to conflicts with the SHTC and 
their instance on repairing aspects of the race trail but without giving us details. 
 
Additionally most of the board attended the Sam Houston Trails Coalition meeting, on May 6th, 
which was a SHTC board election meeting. Attempts to rally the mtn biking community to 
register with the SHTC and vote in a member on the SHTC board for the Cycling Rep. 


